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Hi,
 
I understand that Mr Rob Pyne has introduced the Health (Abortion Law Reform)
 Amendment Bill 2016, and I would humbly request that the committee oppose the bill.
 
I believe that as a society we need to strenuously defend the rights of unborn babies –
 they are not commodities to be disposed of, and any bill which justifies killing babies is
 reprehensible. 
 
I completely understand that there are women in desperate circumstances, but I believe
 that they can (and indeed should) be helped by the many other means that are available
 to them, and we shouldn’t resort to killing an unborn child as a best alternative.  I am
 empathetic with their situations and I believe that they should be given care, counselling
 and help.  However, I do not believe that this can in any way justify killing an unborn child. 
 
I appreciate your consideration of my request.
 
Sincerely,
Lyn Laver
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